
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, MARCH 19, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY 19 OF OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? 

THESE ARE INDEED PERILOUS TIMES, AREN’T THEY? AS I WAS READING THROUGH THE 

STACKS OF LETTERS THAT ARRIVED WHILE I WAS AWAY ON THE BRANSON BUS TRIP, 

THE THOUGHT STRUCK ME THAT THOSE OF US WHO HANDLE THE MAIL NEED TO BE 

SURE WE ARE TAKING PRECAUTIONS AGAINST THE VIRUS. 

A CHURCH CONTACTED US ASKING IF THEY SHOULD PUT AN ANNOUNCEMENT ON OUR 

COMMUNITY CALENDAR THAT THEIR CHURCH SERVICES ARE CANCELLED FOR THE 

NEXT SEVERAL WEEKS. UNFORTUNATELY, WITH GOVERNOR EVERS LATEST MANDATE 

BANNING ANY GROUPS LARGER THAN 10 TO ASSEMBLE, I THINK EVERYONE ALREADY 

KNOWS THERE ARE NO CHURCH SERVICES GOING ON.  

NOW, IN REGARDS TO THAT, HERE’S SOMETHING TO THINK ABOUT. HOW ARE CHURCHES 

SUPPORTED? BY THE GIFTS AND OFFERINGS OF THOSE WHO ATTEND, RIGHT? BUT IF 

CHURCH SERVICES ARE CANCELLED, HOW WILL THEY GET THE SUPPORT THEY NEED? I 

HAD A CHURCH CONTACT ME ABOUT OUR ONLINE GIVING AS THEY WERE LOOKING AT 

MAKING IT POSSIBLE FOR THEIR MEMBERS TO GIVE ONLINE. BOTTOM LINE, DON’T 

FORGET TO CONTINUE TO SUPPORT YOUR CHURCH. 

FOR THOSE WHO MAY HAVE MISSED OUR ANNOUNCEMENTS REGARDING OUR MARCH 

27TH CONCERT WITH LEGACY FIVE, IT HAS BEEN CANCELLED. NO SURPRISE THERE. WE 

DO HOPE TO RESCHEDULE FOR LATER THIS YEAR AND I AM WORKING WITH THEM ON 

THAT. THE PROBLEM IS WE HAVE NO IDEA HOW LONG THIS BAN ON LARGE GATHERING 

WILL LAST. AND, WHILE IT IS IN EFFECT, MORE AND MORE OF THEIR EVENTS ARE BEING 

CANCELLED. AND EACH OF THEM WILL BE LOOKING TO RESCHEDULE AS WELL.   

FOR THOSE WHO ALREADY BOUGHT TICKETS FOR THE MARCH 27TH CONCERT, WE WILL 

HONOR THOSE TICKETS AT THE NEW DATE. IF YOU WOULD RATHER RECEIVE A REFUND 

ALL YOU NEED TO DO IS RETURN THE TICKETS TO US AND A REFUND WILL BE GLADLY 

GIVEN.  

MORE THAN EVER, OUR COUNTRY’S LEADERS NEED OUR PRAYERS. THANKS FOR 

KEEPING US IN YOUR PRAYERS. THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT THAT KEEPS US ON THE 

AIR. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


